
 

         

CALL FOR PAPERS 

This year’s conference will be taking place at the 

University of York in The King’s Manor (Department 

of Archaeology), located near the city centre. 

 

 

 

THE 1
ST

 ANNUAL STUDENT 
ARCHAEOLOGY CONFERENCE 

Developing Integrated Archaeology 
 

The 1
st

 ASA conference presents a forum for 

discussion amongst undergraduate students unlike 

those seen before. Within the academic community 

each and every one of us has a different view; it is   

the aim of this undergraduate-focused conference to 

explore many new ways we can understand the past 

from different viewpoints. 

 

This year’s Annual Student Archaeology Conference, 

held at the University of York, is calling on all 

undergraduate students, including archaeology, 

history, science, linguistics and psychology, to 

come together on the 19
th

 - 20
th

 June and discuss the 

ways in which we can understand the past, drawing 

from personal research and independent study. With 

space for over 20 speakers, 10 posters and 100 

delegates, this 1
st
 ASA conference stands to be the 

largest undergraduate gathering of its kind. 

 

 

 

 

We are calling for abstracts of up to 500 words from 

anyone interested in presenting papers on new work 

and research in a variety of topics including, but by no 

means limited too: 

 

Theory of the past 

Applying science to the study of the past 

Fieldwork in archaeology 

Engaging people with the past 
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Regardless of discipline, if you have an interest in the past, 

then the ASA Conference is for you 

FURTHER INFORMATION 

The ASA conferences are closely linked with 

the student-run archaeology journal, The 

Post Hole. Contributors to ASA conferences 

have the opportunity for their work to be 

published in the journal. 

 

Attendance to the conference costs £15 

which includes a number of accommodation 

spaces for those from outside of York, teas 

and coffees for the two days, as well as a 

wine reception held on the first evening. 

 

This conference presents an ideal 

opportunity for undergraduates to engage 

academically with peers from a number of 

disciplines who share an interest in the past. 

Delegates will have the chance to engage in 

rigorous academic discourse, socialise with 

like-minded individuals, and enjoy much that 

the great historic city of York has to offer, 

even including a free historical tour. 

To present a paper: 
 
Email contact.asaconference@gmail.com with 
a 500 word abstract or any questions you have 
about presenting at the ASA conference 
 

To present a poster: 
 

Email contact.asaconference@gmail.com with 
a plan of what the poster will contain, the poster 
itself or any questions about what presenting a 
poster consists of. 
 

To be an ordinary delegate: 
 

To obtain tickets visit our website at 

www.asaconference.weebly.com 

 

Or if you would like to get involved with the 
organisation of ASA conferences, either this 
year or in the future, email 
contact.asaconference@gmail.com 
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Find out more about us at: 

www.asaconference.weebly.com 

https://www.facebook.com/ASAconference 

https://twitter.com/ASAconference 

Or Email 

contact.asaconference@gmail.com 
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